From: Sarah Reed <reeds@madisonct.org>
Sent: Frida , Januar 19, 2024 1:07 AM

Subject: 281 Warpas

You don't often get email from reeds@madisonct.org. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

There no open/pending/expired permits or and code violations for the above address.

Sarah Reed

Offices of Building Department & Fire Marshal

203-245-5618

reeds(@madisonct.org

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i)
delete the message and all copies; (ii) do not disclose, distribute or use the message in any manner;
and (iii) notify the sender immediately. (iv) The recipient should check this email and any attachments
for the presence of malware. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Malware
transmitted by this email.
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